
From: Marco Antonio Torres
To: Rigo Garcia
Subject: Fwd: Our Historic Uptown Greenleaf Avenue
Date: Friday, January 19, 2024 10:16:32 AM

[NOTICE:  This message originated outside of City of Whittier -- DO NOT CLICK on links or
open attachments unless you are sure the content is safe.]

Please do not cut down trees.

Thanks,

Marco
Whittier Resident

RECEIVED ON: January 19, 2024
Council Meeting: January 23, 2024 
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CC: CM; ACM; CA; Council; Original to CC; Public Binder; Department
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